REDHILLSCHOOL

20 April 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

| have been notified by the National Education Union that their members are planning to
take further industrial action. The industrial action is connected to a dispute with the
National Government and is in no way connected to Redhill or our Trust.

The two days announced for further industrial action are Thursday 27™ April and Tuesday
2" May.

| am really sorry to write to you with regards to further industrial action. | know the impact
that this has on you son/daughters' education and we never take any decision lightly.

| have carried out my risk assessment and | am unable to open the school for Years 7,8 & 9
on the dates above. We will provide work via our Google classroom and live interactions will
be available from those members of staff who remain in school.

| apologise for the inconvenience and promise you we will continue to alter curriculum
models in order to compensate for any lost learning.

Yours sincerely

Mr J Clayton
Headteacher
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